Hello 4-H Families,
The annual 4-H Holiday Dinner is Sunday, December 4th at Vets Hall at 5 pm.  
Please take a moment to R.S.V.P. by Wednesday if you are attending at http://cesanbenito.ucanr.edu/4-H_Program/Events_and_Conferences/. 
We look forward to seeing you at the Holiday Dinner.
Julie Katawicz 
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